
 

1 
 

LUBECORE TECHNICAL 

COMMUNICATION MEMO 

On Friday April 22, 2022 Lubecore will not be making shipments due to an inventory count scheduled to 

take place.  If you have shipping needs near this date please make this known to the Lubecore Inside 

Sales Team.  Efforts will be made to ship all orders required during the week of April 18 to April 22 

between April 18 and April 21.   
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